
 
 

Week Ending 10th January 2025 

Welcome back to all our Highfield Families. We hope you all had an enjoyable festive break.  It was wonderful to welcome all the 
children back to school on Monday, ready and raring to go for another exciting term ahead.  

 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Each week we celebrate the two classes with the best attendance for that week – one from EYFS/KS1 and one from KS2. 
CONGRATULATIONS RB and 1W (with 97%) and to 3J (with a whopping 100%) for their great attendance this week. These classes 
will receive our ‘Attendance Bears’ to look after for the week.  
 
Well done to the following classes for their excellent punctuality (least amount of lates). CONGRATULATIONS to 2L with only 1 
late this week and to 4C with 0 lates this week. These classes will receive our ‘Early Birds’ to look after for the week.  

Bright Bites Assemblies 
On Tuesday 17th January, all children will enjoy an Assembly from ‘Bright Bites’. During this the children will enjoy a lively, 
interactive presentation that covers toothbrushing, teeth names and functions, sugar awareness and the importance of regular 
dental appointments. Please talk to them about this at home and reinforce the importance of good dental hygiene.  
 
Year 5 Swimming 
Year 5 swimming starts on Friday 17th January. Please see Google Classroom for further information and details regarding what 
to wear/bring and timings. Please speak to your child’s Teacher if you have any queries.  
 
Multiplication Workshop for Year 3 and 4 Parents/Carers 
Our Maths lead, Ms Johnson, will be holding a multiplication workshop in the hall on Friday, 17 January from 2:30 – 3:10pm. 
Please come along to learn top tips about how we teach multiplication and how you can support your child. 
 
Scooters 
It is great that so many of our children come to school on Scooters. We do advise that the Scooters are padlocked as many of 
them look similar/the same and children have accidently taken the wrong one home on occasion. It also makes them more 
secure generally. 
 
WRM Digital Tools 
To access these tools visit Digital tools | Maths Tools for Teachers | White Rose Education and enter the code for this week:  
yep-del-aga 
 
Have a great weekend, 

Mrs Morton and Mrs Calder. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://whiterosemaths.com/resources/digital-tools


 
 
 

 

 

Highfield Nursery 
Highfield Nursery is set within Highfield Primary School and 
operates during term times only. It is a colourful, vibrant 
environment where young children can learn through 
structured play activities. They have their own specifically 
designed outdoor area which enables them to learn through 
play and supports the children’s physical development. 

In September 2025 Highfield Nursery will be offering 30 hour 
and 15 hour provision. Please follow the link for further 
information.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.highfieldprimary.co.uk/school-information-nursery/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 


